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	INVESTIGATORS’ Contact Information: 
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	PROJECT TITLE: Archeological Phase II Data Recovery at Two Sites, Saguaro National Park, Tucson, Arizona


	EFFECTIVE DATES: March 20, 2006 to June 30, 2007


	PROJECT ABSTRACT: The National Park Service (NPS) requires technical assistance with archeological data recovery, archeological monitoring, and other tasks associated with the reconstruction and improvement of the Cactus Forest Loop Drive at Saguaro National Park, Tucson, Arizona.  Phase I data recovery was conducted at nine sites along the road corridor in 2004 under a memorandum of agreement (MOA) between the National Park Service and the Arizona State Historic Preservation Officer prepared in consultation with the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation and the park’s consulting tribes.  The preliminary report on the 2004 fieldwork recommended additional work, Phase II data recovery, at portions of two sites: AZ BB:14:44(ASM) and AZ BB:14:169(ASM).  A second MOA between the NPS and the Arizona SHPO, in consultation with the ACHP and tribes, was signed in August of 2005 outlining stipulations that must be met to mitigate the adverse effect this work will have on the sites.   

Statement of Work to Be Performed

The work is required to complete section 106 compliance because of the adverse impact the road construction will have on two National Register properties.  All excavation in the Phase II Data recovery will be conducted in the road corridor, after the pavement has been lifted.  Portions outside the area of direct impact will be protected and preserved in place.  Because of the sensitive nature of archeological information all work will be performed at WACC.  The University of Arizona will provide research specialists and student employees to complete the following tasks:

1. Complete analysis and report on Phase I data testing at nine sites on Cactus Forest Drive, Saguaro National Park.

2. Prepare data recovery plan and research design for Phase II data recovery at two sites on Cactus Forest Drive, Saguaro National Park. 

3. Conduct Phase II data recovery at two sites on Cactus Forest Drive, Saguaro National Park.  Schedule determined by the construction schedule. 
4. Conduct archeological monitoring during blading operations at nine sites along the Cactus Forest Drive.  
5. Catalogue artifacts and archives.
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